
Project Update 
2021 Road Resurfacing Project 

 
Date: 12/17/21 
 
The contractor has now completed the majority of the work on Moraga Road and Reliez 
Valley Road.  Some minor striping and signage work is still required as well as cleaning 
up the project sites.   
 
City offices will be closed starting December 23rd and will not reopen until January 3rd. 
During this time our contractor will continue to work on minor items of work on the 
project.  Full closure of Moraga Road in the southbound direction will not be permitted 
during this time.  However, the contactor may block a lane to perform work using two- 
way traffic control and flaggers on Moraga Road and Reliez Valley Road. 
 
Questions regarding this project may be directed to Matt Luttropp, Engineering Services 
Manager at 925-299-3247 or emailed to mluttropp@ci.lafayette.ca.us 
 
Matt Luttropp 
Engineering Services Manager, City of Lafayette 
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